
 

   

On behalf of the Federation of Women’s Institutes of Northern Ireland, the National Federation of Women’s 

Institutes and the Scottish Women’s Institutes, we express our sadness at the passing of Her Majesty the 

Queen Elizabeth II and pass our condolences to the royal family. 

We are immensely proud that Her Majesty the Queen was a long-standing member and passionate 

supporter of the WI and on behalf of all of our members we thank her for her life of service to our nations 

and our organisations. 

We will all continue to honour her legacy, promoting the role of women in public life and the powerful 

contribution of women across our nations. Her Majesty the Queen remains a role model to us all and an 

embodiment of the WI spirit and values. 
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